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From:   BoardSec
Sent:   April 28, 2014 9:57 AM
To:     
Subject:        FW: EB-2013-0442

From: metcalf family [mailto   
Sent: April-27-14 6:43 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: EB-2013-0442

Attn: Board Secretary, 
Ontario Energy Board, 
2300 Yonge St., 
Toronto, Ont. M4P 184 
  
From Doug Metcalf. 

  
  
  
Comments re: File # EB-2013-0442 for determination of location of Distribution Facilities within 
Road Allowances owned by The Municipality of Kawartha Lakes. 
  
Turbine # 2 in the Sumac Ridge project has been identified as a navigation hazard by the 
Peterborough Airport. To allow turbine construction in this area is dangerous and not logical. 
  
The Cham Shan Temple project in the area of Bethany is a huge world class facility and  may not 
go forward if turbines are erected in this area. It would be an incredible shame if the Temple 
project does not proceed because of an ill-conceived policy of Wind Turbine proliferation. 
  
Thankyou, Doug Metcalf 
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